
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel; Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: new gas station in borden
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:14:42 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:24 AM
Subject: FW: new gas station in borden
 
 
 
From: Justin Penton [mailto:justin.penton847@gmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, July 4, 2023 7:23 PM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: new gas station in borden
 
Hi, I think that we now have enough gas stations in the Borden Carleton Area to service our
community and tourist on and off island . I feel we do not need any more gas stations in the
area and let the ones there now stay in business.
 
thank you 
Justin Penton
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